
 

 
 

Dear Bachelor of Management student, 
 
As you may have seen from recent news, the conditions we are facing in the upcoming term 
remain very uncertain. They have changed markedly over the last month or so, and are likely to 
change significantly over the coming weeks. We are doing our utmost to adapt to those 
conditions and changes as effectively and quickly as possible.  
 
Everyone in the Faculty has been working closely together to fulfill our responsibility to provide 
as effective a learning environment in the management subject area as possible. Uppermost in 
our minds is our continued commitment to all students’ learning, whatever the conditions. Our 
aim is to accommodate the full range of learning needs that have arisen from the difficult and 
changing circumstances that we all find ourselves in, and to do so based on inclusion. 
 
We will update and share with you any developments and changes as they occur. For 
information about a particular course in which you are registered, please continue to check 
Canvas. If the delivery format for a particular course changes, an email communication from the 
Faculty’s Academic Programs Office will be sent to all students registered in the course, and the 
delivery mode for the course will be updated in the SSC Course Schedule. 
 
Please note, if you are taking a course offered by another Faculty and have questions about the 
course or the delivery mode, you should contact that Faculty directly. 
 
You may have also seen recent announcements regarding proof of COVID-19 vaccination to 
access a range of activities, such as indoor ticketed sporting events, and fitness centres. There is 
more information on those requirements at: 
https://broadcastemail.ubc.ca/2021/08/23/announcement-of-bc-vaccine-card-for-specific-
activities/. 
 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please reach out via fom.bmgt@ubc.ca.  
 
Best, 
 
Roger 
 
Roger Sugden 
Professor and Dean | Faculty of Management 
The University of British Columbia | Okanagan Campus 
Unceded Syilx Territory 
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